
Introduction to The Attachment 
Research Community (ARC) 

The Attachment research community (ARC) supports schools and 
settings to develop best attachment and trauma aware practises. 
ARC is a charitable organisation set up in 2017, with a mission to 
support all schools to be attachment and trauma aware by 2025.

Why join ARC?
Becoming a member of ARC will open up professional and 

educational pathways within a membership platform with readily 
available resources, regional workshops, panel discussions and 

virtual events that allow our members to network and support each 
other. As well regional events, members will benefit from priority 

booking and discounted fees for ARC’s annual conference, which 
over previous years has successfully hosted 2000+ delegates and 
showcased a list of renowned keynote speakers such as Paul Dix, 

Prof. Barry Carpenter, Prof.Janet Rose and Kim Goulding.

ARC 2021 Conference,  
‘Relationships, Resilience and Returning to School’,  

Wednesday 24th November 2021 

Our Approach
The ARC supports 
the development of 
best attachment and 
trauma aware practice 
in education in order to 
benefit everyone’s mental 
health and well-being. 
ARC supports members 
to develop and embed 
their practice.

Our Trustees
The ARC was founded 
by Virtual Heads and 
Academics who saw how 
attachment and trauma 
aware approaches made 
a difference to young 
people and adults in 
schools and settings.

Become a Member
By joining The ARC you 
will become part of a 
growing community of 
schools, settings and 
many more who are all 
committed to developing 
best practice by sharing 
their learning about 
attachment and trauma.

Member benefits 
include: National annual 
conference, regional 
workshops and member 
resources.

www.the-arc.org.uk


